
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Economic Development Act 2012 

Public notification of proposed amendment to the Yarrabilba 
Priority Development Area (PDA) Development Scheme 

Under sections 59 and 67 of the Economic Development Act 2012 the Minister for Economic 
Development Queensland (MEDQ) gives notice that on 18 February 2022 public notification will 
commence for a proposed amendment to the Yarrabilba PDA Development Scheme. 

The Yarrabilba PDA development scheme is being amended to cater for the current and future 
requirements of employment generating land in the PDA.  The amendment reconfigures the boundaries 
of the Urban living zone, Major centre zone and the Industry and business zone 

The proposed development scheme amendment may be viewed on the EDQ website at: 
https://www.statedevelopment.qld.gov.au/economic-development-qld/priority-development-areas-and-
projects/priority-development-areas/yarrabilba 

Have your say 

You are invited to make a written submission about the proposed PDA Development Scheme amendment 
to the MEDQ between Friday 18 February 2022 and close of business on Friday 11 March 2022 (the 
submission period).  Submissions can be made to MEDQ by: 

Email: edq@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au 

Post: Economic Development Queensland GPO Box 2202 Brisbane Qld 4001 

Submissions should include the submitter’s name and contact details and a description of any issues of 
concern or support. MEDQ will consider all submissions received and decide if changes are to be made to 
finalise the proposed development scheme amendment. 
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